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Santiago, 22 November, 1993 
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H. E. Ambassador Carlos Portales, 
Director General for Political Affairs, 
Ministry of External Relations, 
SANTIAGO 
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Dear Ambassador, 

Re: Chile's candidature to the post of Director-General of FAO 

With refemce to the aboye, I have the honor to forward herewith a letter from my 
Prime Minister, the Rt. Hon. Dr. Mahathir bin Mohammad, addressed to His 
Excellency President Patricio Alywin for favour of onward transmission. 

Please remain assured Excellency of my highest considera tion. 

Yours sin cerely, 

Dennis J. Ignatius 
Ambassador 
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